
Notice About the 2020 Spring Meetings
Due to the evolving situation of the Coronavirus (COVID-19) and growing health concerns, the 
World Bank Group and International Monetary Fund (IMF) have agreed that the 2020 Spring 
Meetings will transition to a virtual format. Our overriding priority is to ensure the health and 
safety of Spring Meetings participants and staff.  

As a result, Spring Meetings registration for all categories has been suspended. Any registra-
tions that have been previously confirmed are no longer valid and on-site registration will not 
be available. Please contact meetingsregistration@worldbank.org for any questions related to 
registration. 

We remain fully committed to engaging with key stakeholders on today’s pressing global eco-
nomic challenges. Updates regarding the Meetings will be posted on AMWeb when available.  

If you have a business need to visit the World Bank Group offices in Washington, DC during 
the week of the Spring Meetings, please email your point of contact to make a request for a 
Visitor’s Badge. 

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation in this matter. 

For further queries, please email seccoffice@worldbank.org.
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